August 5, 2022

for OPEIU Local 8 members at Northwest Justice Project

As you know, we've been in bargaining over a new telework policy with NJP. We meet
again on Monday and your Union Bargaining Team wants guidance from you.

The Union last proposed that NJP provide a monthly internet stipend ($75/month) and
reimbursement for necessary home office set-up (one-time reimbursement of up to $400)
to all employees who telework three or more days per week.

Given the current budget constraints, NJP has indicated they cannot afford to provide an
internet stipend to all employees who choose to work remotely going forward, but they
would be able to provide it to the limited number of employees who are required to work
from home. Similarly, NJP has indicated they cannot afford to provide a home office set-up
reimbursement to all employees who choose to work remotely going forward, but would be
able to provide something to the limited number of employees who are required to work
from home.

We need to know if this is a priority to you. Please fill out this three question poll by noon
on Monday, August 8th. Click here to fill out the poll.

Questions? Contact Valarie Peaphon, Union Representative,

valarie@opeiu8.org
Visit our website
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